
The Rowbarge
Beer & Cider Festival
Musical Line Up

In conjunction with HubCap Promotions

Saturday
12.00-12.30 - Andy Moir

Light hearted & comical set of Ukulele songs with a mixture of 
originals and covers

.

An instrumental guitarist, Andy’s string tapping & picking style 
creates an amazing sound

.
12:35-13:05 – Grand Old Uke of Dork

13:10-13:40 – Bryan Dawber

A singer/songwriter, Dan’s powerful vocals and well written songs make 
for a great performance

Bryan’s acoustic sets are an eclectic array of Indie, Blues & Folk
.

13:45-14:15 – Dan Curtis

14:20-14:50 – Fred Irwin

Playing a mixture of covers & originals influenced by Pop & Rock 
artists

Fred’s music aims to communicate with his audience through sharing his 
life experiences

14:55-15:25 –Travis Preston

15:30-16:00 – Travis Absolom

Female front alternative rock band

A local Indie acoustic singer, playing some popular covers and a 
handful of originals

16:10-16:50 – Ivøries

17:10-17:50 – Nocturnal Remisson

A love of choruses & catchy hooks. This original rock band is sure to 
entertain

Drawing on broad influences, they produce a hedonistic mix of indie 
anthems, rock covers and edgy originals

.18:10-18:50 – Out by Nine

19:10-19:50 – Stuart Hutton

Stuart and his band bring a fusion of folk & blues to get your feet 
stomping

.



20:10-20:50 – Heavy Weather

A rock Cover band, expect to hear songs from the likes of Cranberries, 
Joy Division, Libertines & The White Stripes!

This party band brings a sense of fun to classics alongside rock and 
indie hits from the 70s, 80s and 90s

.
21:10-20:50– Dead Eyed Smiles

12:00-12:30 – James Kell

A lively performer with a country rock edge. Helen plays an upbeat set 
of originals & covers

James is a singer/songwriter who draws on influences from early 
Manics, Bowie, Richard Hawley and more

.
12:40-13:10 – Helen Wren

13:20-13:50 – The Unaccompanied 

A singer/songwriter with a mixture of blues, folk & pop originals & 
covers

Stripped, back-to-basics acoustic songs

14:00-14:30–Abi Bowden

14:40-15:10 – Baby Howl

A roots and Americana solo acoustic act featuring songs from Van 
Morrison, Muddy Waters & Lightning Hopkins

A singer/songwriter whose songs are heavy and riff driven, whilst also 
exploring more delicate songwriting & storytelling

15:20-15:50 – Francis Lee

16:00-16:40 – Jimmy the Dog

Their music has been described as acoustic-funk’. Taking popular 
covers that everyone knows and putting their own twist on them

A rootsy rock’n’roll & Chicago style blues from this guitar and 
harmonica duo

.17:00-17:40 – Fleece Lined

18:00-18:40 – Greg Mayston

Greg Mayston’s Folk, playing country folk, blues and Americana songs, 
new and old

.

Sunday

Drawing influence from funk, rock and disco as well as covering 
contemporary artists like Lady Gaga & Bruno Mars! 

19:00-20:00 – Selina & the Howlin’ Dogs

For	more	information	on	the	bands,	visit:	https://www.facebook.com/hubcappromotions
For	updates	and	tickets	on	the	Beer	&	Cider	Festival	visit:	http://www.brunningandprice.co.uk/rowbarge

Or	call	on	01189	712	213		


